


 
Page 2 of 2 

Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your 
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the 
Toitū Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand website. This is likely to be published by 
29 November 2024 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

Simon Skews-Poole 

Kaiārahi 
Leader, Ministerial and Government Services 
Toitū Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand 

 

 

oactive release 

 




